
Ouachita Broadcasting, Inc.
P.O. Box 1450

Mena, AR 71953

November 16, 2015

Federal Communications Commission
445 12L Street SW
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention: Audio Division

RE: Studio Move, KQOR FM Fac. ID#85585

The main studio for KQOR FM is now located at:

1168 Hwy 71 South
Mena, AR 71953.

If you have questions or require additional information, please contact us.

Respectfully,

Jay'W Bunyard, President
Ouachita Broadcasting, Inc.


